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 Monthly Town Police Department Report 
                      For the Month of May 2023 

 

Incidents Reported in Town: 

Break-in Report 1  Missing Person 1   Family Dispute 2 

Commercial Alarm 4  Hold-up Alarm 2  Suicide Call 1   

Vehicle Accident 1  Notification Call 1   Disorderly Call 5 

Found Property 1  Traffic Detail 1  CDS Complaint 2 

 Assault Call 1  Suspicious Auto 2  Theft from Auto 1  

 Unknown trouble 3  Traffic Complaint 1  Child Custody Call 1  

 Traffic Stop with Arrest 1 Theft Call 3  Traffic Hazard 2 

 

Total calls responded by: Upper Marlboro Police 24 & Prince George’s County Police 13  

 
Chief Burse participated in the Prince George’s Chiefs Association meeting. 

            

Sgt. Irby, Cpl. Brooks, and Pfc. Anderson conducted high visibility patrols throughout the Town.  

 

Chief Burse and Det. Johnson participated in the Special Olympics Awards Ceremony at the Sports & Learning Center. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the weekly Prince George’s County Police Crime meeting. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the Fallen Hero’s Ceremony with The Prince George’s County Sheriff’s Department.  

 

Chief Burse and Mayor Franklin participated in the 12th Annual Prince George’s County Circuit Court Memorial 

Ceremony. 

 

Chief Burse and Cpl. Johnson participated in the weekly Conduent meeting. 

 

Chief Burse, Sgt. Irby, Cpl. Brooks, Det. Johnson, Pfc. Anderson, and Code Officer Stewart participated in the Annual 

Marlboro Day Festival. 

 

Chief Burse had a meeting with Anthony Bennett who is the Prince George’s County Government Inspector General. 

 

Chief Burse attended the Prince George’s County Police Chief’s Memorial Service for Fallen Hero’s. 


